
Dear Kindergarteners, 
 

Welcome to McGinn! I am so excited to start this 
learning journey with you! We are headed into a different 
learning experience than we have ever experienced. 
However, I know with the support of the SPF community, 
we will be successful and have a wonderful year filled with 
learning, growth, and progress. 
 
Parents, please help your child prepare for school by 
sending them in with supplies from my supply list. 
 
I can’t wait to start learning 
with you, and I am looking 
forward to an exciting 
Kindergarten year! 
 
Ms. Fuerst  


